
What is a facility charge?
Facility charges are hospital expenses for a clinic visit 
that are separate from the cost of the medical provider. It 
means that your clinic* has met hospital specific Medicare 
regulations to have their clinic classified as an outpatient 
department of the hospital.  Most large hospital systems 
and clinics are classified as departments of the hospital by 
Medicare, which results in facility based billing.  

Why does Yakima Valley Memorial bill 
facility charges for clinic visits?
Like most hospitals, Yakima Valley Memorial is experiencing 
significant changes that impact our reimbursement. We 
also have an overreaching goal to manage population 
health and improve the patient experience, while lowering 
the total cost of care. This proactive step in converting our 
physician practice locations to outpatient departments 
of the hospital, enables us to continue to fund 
transformational care (for example, having behaviorists, 
pharmacists and care coordinators embedded within 
our clinics) and reinvest wisely for our patients’ and 
community’s future health care needs.

How will this facility charge  
affect me?
You may receive two separate bills or two separate 
Explanation of Benefits (EOB) statements.  For all services 
you receive, we bill your insurance as a courtesy and wait 
for an assessment of patient responsibility before you 
receive billing from us. 

Will I be able to see my regular physician 
or provider?
Yes, and your patient experience will be mostly unchanged 
at your clinic visit.

How much will the facility charges from 
Yakima Valley Memorial cost?
The facility charge for an outpatient hospital clinic visit 
depends on the type of visit you have.  For charges not 
covered by your insurance, the expected average impact 
for a typical clinic visit is $18.  This is an estimate of your 
cost and varies depending on your insurance plan and 
services provided during your visit.  Please ask our staff if 
you have specific questions related to your clinic visit cost.

What if I have questions about the bills I 
get in the mail?
If you have any questions about your bill, please call  
our Business Services Office at (509) 575-8255.

What should I do if I have concerns about 
being able to pay for services?
You may qualify for free care or reduced-price care based 
on your family size and income, even if you have health 
insurance.

Financial assistance applications are available at all clinic 
locations; or apply online at yakimamemorial.org/

financialassistance

You may also call (509) 575-8255 to speak with our 
Business Service Office.

*The following locations are not outpatient departments of Yakima Valley Memorial: Generations OB/GYN.
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